Hazel McCallion Line Construction Notice

Construction Update

Traffic and Sidewalk Impacts at
Dundas Street and Hurontario
Street

What work is taking place?

Construction is continuing in the vicinity of the Dundas Street and Hurontario Street intersection, and we
would like to highlight the ongoing and upcoming works in the area. Road widening to accommodate the
guideway is continuing at the intersection and is anticipated to complete by mid March. During this work
crosswalks and sidewalks will be impacted for short durations. Please follow the instructions of Paid Duty
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Officers (PDOs), flag persons and onsite Mobilinx team members to safely navigate during construction. For
everyone’s safety, pedestrians are reminded to cross the roadway only at designated areas.

Excavation for tracks in the middle of the roadway between King Street and south of Dundas Street is
anticipated to begin in March 2025. As construction dates are finalized, notification will be provided to the
community and commuters. During the initial phase of these works traffic lanes will be reduced in both

directions.

Electrical duct banks will be installed at the southwest corner of the intersection in March 2025 and will last
for approximately five weeks. During these works a temporary pedestrian pathway will be installed.

Please note that that it is prohibited for the public to enter construction areas.

Please note, work may be rescheduled due to weather or unforeseen circumstances. If you require the most
up-to-date information, please reach out to peel@metrolinx.com

TIMING
e Crosswalks and sidewalks will be impacted for short
durations.
e Work could be rescheduled and delayed due to
weather conditions or unforeseen circumstances.

TRAFFIC DETAILS
e Traffic lanes will be impacted. Please follow the
signs.
e Motorists are advised to use alternate routes.

TRANSIT DETAILS
e Please visit www.miway.ca for more details.

Contact Us:
Call us: 416-202-7500

Write to us at: peel@metrolinx.com
Find us on X @HazelMcCallionLine
Visit metrolinx.com to sign up for our newsletter

PEDESTRIAN DETAILS

e Please take care when walking or cycling near
construction areas and watch for additional signs
directing the public such as detours and
dismounting.

e Be sure to only cross the street at designated
crosswalks. Always look both ways and wait for the
walk signal. Press the button to activate the signal.

CONTACT US

® Metrolinx has a dedicated community relations
team in place to work with residents in Peel region
through the construction and operation of this
transformational transit project.

® 24-hour line 416-202-7500




